


Parent Forum 11.7.2025

1. Behaviour Policy and Behaviour Curriculum – key changes pages 3 – 7.
Share the concept of the new curriculum, explicitly teaching the behaviours we expect to see to enhance consistency across school.

2. Residentials:
Year 4: 17th – 18th March – Winmarleigh Hall
Year 6: 1st – 3rd July – Winmarleigh Hall
This will continue until the current Year 3 class are in Year 6. Once this cohort are in Year 6, the venue will be another PGL venue in Yorkshire, to give the children a wider range of experiences.

3. Climate Action Plan:
We are looking to reduce our carbon footprint and Mrs Allen will be learning on this. If anyone wants to get involved to help improve our sustainability as a school then please get in touch. We have changed the way we collect waste, we now recycle effectively. Next steps are endless and exciting, so please get involved if you can help.

4. Pay it forward:
We have thought about adding an option to the Parent Pay homepage, which would enable parents to pay an extra voluntary donation at any point in the year. This money would go directly towards paying for our most vulnerable families, to help school balance the spending that already supports these families, Pupil Premium, and increasing access for all. For example, you may purchase the equivalent of two disco tickets, but only require one, ensuring a child who may miss out due to costs, does not miss out. No obligation, just an option if people are in a position to pay it forward – thoughts?




5. Smart phone free school – discussion:
https://www.smartphonefreechildhood.org/ 
Smartphones weren't designed with kids in mind – but they’ve reshaped childhood almost overnight. In the UK, 89% of 12-year-olds now own one, and so do a quarter of children aged 5 to 7. On average, kids get their first smartphone aged nine. 
Instead of growing up slowly, children are being pulled into a digital world built to keep them hooked. The impact on their development, mental health and relationships runs deep – and we can’t afford to look away any longer.
The Parent Pact makes it easy
We know that being the lone parent saying no is hard. But when we delay together – as families and communities – it becomes easy.

That’s the whole point of our Parent Pact – a collective agreement to delay getting our kids smartphones until at least 14, and social media 16.

It’s organised around school communities – so the more of us who sign it in any area, the more powerful it becomes.

Actions from the meeting:
Set up Pay it forward on Parent Pay.
Look into rewards for Beechbuds children, in line with new behaviour policy.
Set up a meeting or share as an online survey, to establish parent views on Smart Phone free school approach.
Ensure school radio is fixed.
Look into changing the colour of our polo shirt. Due to OPAL play, white is not washing well and a darker colour may help families.
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